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Notice for the Opening of Nantou Dormitory for the

2024 Academic Year
113-1 BERPELERERER Former students can start moving in from 9
8/24(7°)F _E L EEFHE - AM on Saturday, August 24.
113-1 BEMHFEAERBER Freshman can start moving in from 9 AM
8/30(F)F L E4HE - on Friday, August 30.

ANERERF —HORBEARTHEFRE R CEESEEE  EHRBERREE-
When moving into the dormitory, please submit a copy of your post office or bank

passbook to the dormitory manager for future refund processing.
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August 30 is the move-in date for new students. To avoid traffic congestion, former
students are advised to avoid the new students' move-in period when arranging their
move-in. Additionally, the Nantou Dormitory access control system uses student 1D
cards for unlocking. Students who already have their student ID cards should use them,

while those who have not yet received their student ID cards will use a temporary card.
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As it takes some time to bind the cards, there may be a waiting period if you come to
move in directly on the same day. Students who have not yet received their student ID
cards and plan to move in on the weekend or any specific date should inform us by

email or phone in advance. This allows us to prepare the temporary card for you in

advance, saving you waiting time.



